
CHURCH PHOTO DIRECTORY 
 

Dear Church Family, 

The Membership Committee is planning to prepare our own photo directory this fall.  We are excited 
to have everyone included so we can all get to know each other better.  

We hope that all members and friends of the church will provide a recent electronic family picture to 
be included in the directory.  Please submit a .jpeg file to office@fupct.org. If you don’t have access 
to email, a member of the committee will be happy to arrange to take your photo after church on an 
upcoming Sunday. 

Tips for submission:   have a plain background, fill the frame with people (see examples), and list the 
names of those in your photo in your email.  The picture size will 2.75” high x up to 3.75” wide.  We 
will adjust sizes and crop as necessary for the directory. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact Evan Erickson if you have any questions, or if you 
would like to arrange a time to have your picture taken by one of 
the committee members.  

 

Thank you for your support with this project. 

Evan Erickson 
Membership Committee 
724.799.0640 
evankerickson@yahoo.com 
 

 


